Board of Assessors – June 2, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 5:350PM by Harry Johnson.  Also present was Ken Masterson.  Chairman Willisson was absent.
1. There was a lengthy discussion on the email from the State regarding the 8 of 58 request for 5 Winterberry Lane (the Ralph’s).  Harry and Pace will discuss at Thursday’s meeting.
2. The Board reviewed the Internal Audit control questionnaire for Barbara.
3. Board reviewed the Omitted Commitment for 2 Bayberry Lane and wrote memo to Barbara to notify her that it was incorrect as it was committed on the actual bills.  See attached.
4. There was a discussion on the billing file questionnaire for Vadar – Harry and Pace to discuss Thursday.
5. There was a lengthy discussion on Tax Collections, pro forma recap, recap, etc.
6. Terri told Board that her typewrite broke last week and there are still many State forms that she uses that are not available on line, so she requested permission to spend 100 – 150 for a new typewriter.  Board asked if there was money in the budget, then approved the ordering of a new typewriter.
7. There was a discussion the abatement request from the Selectmen for 50 Winthrop Street.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM. 

The following were signed:

Salary voucher -- $1,440.40

Excise abatements
Excise warrant and commitments

Respectfully,

Secretary
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